
Project Update: January 2010 
 
The website of Magoroto Mlinga project is finally online. It was quite a task to develop it as I 
had only very little previous experience of web design. However, with the help of the 
programme manual and plenty of time it is possible to learn! Any suggestions, especially 
concerning the contents, are welcome. Technical improvements can also be suggested, but 
it may take some time before I can work on them because, as I said, I'm a beginner. 
 
Short project updates will be posted on the main page (Home) based on the progress 
reports I get from Mama Mshana. 
 
View the site at www.mamcep.org 
 
 

http://www.mamcep.org/

